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Dear community, 

 

This is a friendly reminder that Rev. Jackson will be coming to visit our community this coming 

weekend. He will be giving the Sunday sermon and will also be giving a more internal message 

before service related to his experiences with the recent rallies, True Mother, and also he will be 

sharing about the upcoming rally in Las Vegas in June. 

 

We really hope that as many people as possible can attend. In order to make that possible, we 

will be providing a nice breakfast from 8:30-9am as well as childcare with crafts during the talk, 

which will be from 9-10am. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to message, call, or reply to this email. 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  

 


